Montauk Manor Condominium

Board of Managers

Tele-Conference

August 3, 2011
Participating- Lou Federico, President, Steve Herman, Vice President, Herman Hochberg, Treasurer, Martha Ferraro, Secretary, Don Kershan, Claire Ratusch, William Skody, Janice Nessel, General Manager, and Marc Schneider, Esq.

Conference called to order at 6:10 pm.

The Board and attorneys discussed in detail the issue of complaints from Homeowners relating to smoking odors emitting from some Units.  Several possible options to correct the problem were reviewed.

Conference adjourned at 7:10 pm

